
Dr. Juliette Pennyman, Superintendent of Schools

June 18, 2024

Dear Hudson City School District Families, Faculty and Staff,

I am writing to you today to inform you that the Hudson City School District will be closed tomorrow, June 19, 
2024 in observance of Juneteenth. All district buildings will be closed on June 19, 2024.

We will see you back in school on Thursday, June 20, 2024!

Sincerely,
Dr. Juliette Pennyman
Superintendent of Schools
Hudson City School District
#HudsonTogetherWeCan!

 


